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May 5th 2025 

Dear Families, 

As your children approach the end of their current school year, we know that many of 
you are eager to learn more about their next steps. That’s why we would like to invite 
you to an information session on May 22nd at 6pm, where we will discuss the transition 
to Leslie Thomas Junior High. This meeting is for parents/guardians. 

During this session we will provide an overview of our school and answer your 
questions. In addition, we would like to inform you that your children will be visiting our 
school for an orientation on the morning of June 11th. This will be an opportunity for 
them to get familiar with our school, meet some of our staff, and learn how to open 
locks. 

We look forward to seeing you at the information session on May 22nd and working 
together to ensure a smooth transition for your children. 

Kind Regards, 

LT Administration 
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